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September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

YEAR 5 BASKETBALL CLUB 
 

Basketball Club will commence this coming Monday, 18th September. The Club will take place after 
school, in the Sports Hall from 3.45 – 4.30 pm.  Boys can then be picked up from the Sports Hall after 
practice.   
 
Unfortunately there are only 24 places available, so places will be given on a first come, first serve policy.  
Please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible if your son wishes to attend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

     
 
Mr N Benbow     Mrs R Dance 
 
 
 
 
  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

YEAR 5 BASKETBALL CLUB 
  

 
I give permission for my son to attend the above and confirm I will make arrangements for him to be 
collected from the Sports Hall at 4.30 pm. 
 
 
Son’s Name ____________________________________   Form __________ 
 
Signed ________________________________________ (parent/guardian) 
 
 

Please return completed slip as soon as possible 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/

